
Minutes 
USG System Council for International Education 

25 January 2013 
 

I. Call to Order and Attendance 
 
The meeting was called to order at 10:02 a.m.  The following representatives were 
present:  
 
Anderson, Jim AASU Laster, Kasee UGA 
Ayyk, Augustine Clayton Long, Bronson Ga Highlands 
Baogang, Benn SSU Nikolov, Ivan VSU 
Bearden, Camille UNG Noble, Linda 



c. Two suggestions have been made by email.  The first is to add “study abroad 



VI.  Bylaws 
The SCIE Bylaws approved in 2010 refer to 3 SCIE committees but the Faculty and 
Curriculum Committee was disbanded a few years ago.  The bylaws need to be 
adjusted to reflect this change.  Because a month’s notice is required before any 
amendment of the bylaws, this change will be considered at the next SCIE meeting. 
 

VII. Best Practices Regarding BOR Initiatives (Complete College Georgia and 
General Education Curriculum) 

 
The SCIE Chair asked representatives what has been their experience with recent 
BOR initiatives, especially the Complete College Georgia.  Is this or general 
education changes having a significant impact on international education?  How is the 
general education “global overlay” affecting the international classes and programs 
on campuses?  Many representatives were unaware of the initiatives.  In response to a 
suggestion for an online discussion, the SCIE chair encouraged each representative to 
find out more out the initiatives on their campuses.  It was also suggested in the 
context of Complete College Georgia that representatives review the Glossari Project 
(<http://glossari.uga.edu>) that was developed with USG student participation and 
which shows significant positive impact of study abroad on RPG, especially among at 
risk students. 

 
VIII. 



The next SCIE meeting was scheduled for Friday, 6 September 2013. 


